OCTOBER BULLETIN

- Well what can 1 say, another shopping month for Christmas down and I can't get coordinated
enough to buy a card... We have a Bus trip going to Viejas on the 8" and there is still time to get
-signed up!!! They have raffles and Casino discounts and a GREAT time on the ride up, come down
with us and win some Christmas shopping money!!!
1 want to welcome back Gary and Maggie Mathews from their Canada trip that went awry, things
didn't work out heaith wise for their trip, but on the bright side they surely will not be moving to
Canada as previously predicted, that means Roger won the pool by picking the “NO WAY™ square.
Speaking of Roger we would like to congratulate the new MR. & MRS. Roger and Lori Rotter on

couple it has yet to be my pleasure to meet, they truly compliment each other from start to finish in
every way. Best wishes to you both!!!!! '

October 14™ there is no lunch due to our Golf Tournament that has finally arrived. You all know
the different types of prizes that we raffle off afterwards, the tickets are on sale now just see the
bartender. I have started writing the early prizes up on the boards by the dance floor and will add
on as they trickle in all the way up to the day before the toumament. Thank you to the people who
are playing that day, and a special thanks to the people who have donated to hole sponsors to help

For 13 years now I have been spinning my “Pearls of Wisdom™ with this bulletin and we have
come a long way since back then. Some of you may remember our old tin shed in the parking lot,
or our halloween orange colored booths that lined the walls of the canteen as well as the matching
orange stools and table top that decorated the island area of the canteen, I can go on and on but the
bottom line is without the support of our membership we would still be back in the tie-dye era so
thank you all very much!!!

And while I am thanking people, a big thanks to the VFW/MC that will be having breakfast in the
Canteen on Sunday October the 15" at 9am. They started last month and had a great turnout and
why not, the food is OUTANDING!!! and prices are great, as well as 6 big screen T.V.'s with all
the games on thanks to our NFL Package..... by the way, we stand for the National Anthem in our
Canteen so come down where we are pedaling the groceries right along with our respect for the
flag and the people that keep us safe and free!!!

And now in comes another breakfast day from our 3 Auxiliary, on October 29" from 9am-
12pm, there is no reason to go home after Church now with all the activities happening around the
Post but remember, if they are not supported we will be assuming that you are not intrested and
people will not be volunteering to do things for the membership on their off time so show them
you care about your Club and appreciate what they do before they go the way of the Wednesday
tacos and are no longer around.

So ends my 156™ bulletin please support the people that support you and thank them for all they do
Now as I slide my soapbox back into the closet till next month, don't forget to take your vitamins,
say your prayers and I'll see you around the corner.

Lenny

( CALENDER ON THE OTHER SIDE )



